# The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Students' Archery club, held on 01/03/07

The meeting opened at 18:04

#### 1. Attendance

- a. Present: Chris M, Jon, James, Chris N, Ian, Tim, Chris B, Phil M, Alan, Phil G, Ash
- b. Apologies for Absence: Sarah, Sam
- c. Absent: Bob
- 2. The minutes of the last meeting were passed.

#### 3. Main Business

- a. Coaching forms have been sorted, just need Jean and Alan to sign.
- b. The entire waiting list has been e-mailed. Only 3 new members so far though.
- c. 4 more bosses have been bought. **Bob** to sort invoice.
- d. **All Old Committee Members** to meet with **New Committee Counterpart** before next meeting.
- e. Jon to email club RE Loughborough BUTTS then pass info onto Ian.
- f. BUSA entry has been sent off, still awaiting reply. A bus has been booked, 14/15 people attending.
- g. Sam has emailed the club with all social details.
- h. **Ian** to email Lynn RE Summer Shooting. We want the hall on Wednesday and every other day outside from 1pm till 9pm.

### 4. Other Business

- a. TIPIPS has been proposed for 2<sup>nd</sup> May, James to organise.
- b. Session supervision forms to be sorted. **James** to bring some to Wednesday's shoot.
- c. Birm to pass Boss invoice onto Bob.

d. Isle of Man cheque and team list has been sent. Transport still needs sorting.

## Session rota

1. Tue 6<sup>th</sup> Phil M  $2. \hspace{0.1in} \text{Wed } 7^{\text{th}}$ Alan + Tim 3. Sat 10<sup>th</sup> **Loughborough BUTTS** Cancelled 4. Sun 11<sup>th</sup> Jon 5. Tue 13<sup>th</sup> Phil M 6. Wed 14<sup>th</sup> James + Chris B 7. Sat 17<sup>th</sup> Cancelled **BUSA** 8. Sun 18<sup>th</sup> Ian + Ash

- c. Confirmation of next meeting
  - a. Proposed for 15/03/07
- d. Meeting Closed: 18:30